
Please do not move this bill of zoning on—it makes no Denver to do this to our well designed 
neighborhoods especially older ones which are subject to other pressures. Ignoring location is the wrong 
way to end up in the right place. The market will not do this correctly and owners will be unable to deal 
with it with any ability to do the right thing. I have more to say if given a chance! Mary V Smith, Eugene, 
Oregon 


